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From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR
To: "CHaese@ci.neenah.wi.us"
Cc: McKnight, Kevin - DNR
Subject: Post Closure Modification Request- Shilobrits Cleaners
Date: Monday, June 26, 2017 1:36:14 PM


Chris,


Please consider this email the City of Neenah’s Notice to Proceed with the scope of work
described in the June 8, 2017 Post Closure Modification Request.  Please contact the
Department immediately if changes to this scope become necessary or If you have any
questions.


Kevin
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